
 

Dear Parent or Guardian:  

Radford High School will be teaching the Family Life Curriculum in the coming weeks.  A 
comprehensive and sequential Family Life Education Program was mandated by the Virginia General 
Assembly and incorporated into the Code of Virginia in 1987, and has been revised thereafter.  The latest 
revision can be reviewed at: 

https://www.doe.virginia.gov/teaching-learning-assessment/instruction/family-life-education  

The Radford City School Board has approved the Family Life Curriculum to be taught in Radford City 
Schools.  A copy of the Family Life Curriculum is located on the RCPS website: 

 https://sites.google.com/rcps.org/familylife/radford-high-school  

The School Nurse and the Physical Education Teachers are willing to discuss any questions or concerns 
you may have concerning the program.  Please complete the bottom portion of this letter and return to the 
School Nurse. ONLY if you would prefer for your child NOT to participate in the Family Life 
Curriculum.  

Sincerely,  

Ken Keister - Principal  

Tracy Conner, RN - School Nurse 

_____________________________________________________________________________________  

I would prefer that my child NOT participate in this program.  

Student’s name:  ________________________________________________________  

Parent/Guardian Name: ___________________________________________________  

 

______________________________________________________________________  
Parent/Guardian Signature (Sign ONLY IF NOT PARTICIPATING in Family Life)  
 
 
 
______________________________________________________________________ 
Date                                               Phone Number 

https://www.doe.virginia.gov/teaching-learning-assessment/instruction/family-life-education
https://sites.google.com/rcps.org/familylife/radford-high-school

